
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

October 29, 2014 

Mr. Kelly Olivier 
El Dorado Chemical Company 
P.O. Box 231 
ElDorado, Arkansas 71730 

RE: General Construction Stormwater Permit, El Dorado Chemical Company, El Dorado, AR 
(Permit Tracking No. ARR154223, AFIN 70-00040) 

Dear Mr. Olivier: 

This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization by El 
Dorado Chemical Company. It is understood that Kelly Olivier has replaced Kyle Wimsett as 
the Cognizant Official and Contact Person for the above referenced construction site currently 
covered under the Construction Stormwater General Permit with the permit tracking number of 
ARR154223. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact Sarah Cousins in the NPDES Stormwater Section at (501) 682-0627. 

Assistant Chief 
Water Division 

MS: sc 

cc: Electronic Filing (ARR154223) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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